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Chairman’s Message 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Another half year passed and 

the demand for 

Radiographers both diagnostic 

& therapeutic continuous to 

stand. Our latest news is 

those graduated from Tung 

Wah College can register as 

Radiotherapist and therefore 

can help to alleviate the 

Manpower Shortage. 

Although there is Labor Law 

in Hong Kong that protect us 

after injury on duty, there is 

much controversy and grey 

area where compensation 

should applied or not. HKRA 

would start to look into this 

subject and try to draft some 

guidelines for the Profession. 

We have two new plans to 

help Radiographers in their 

careers; they are Research 

Fund and Apps Development. 

You can found more 

information from other 

columns in this newsletter. 

HKRA just join the Organ 

Donation Champion and will 

promote organ donation in 

Hong Kong. Please consider 

organ donation and take 

actions to register.  
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Film Show 2017  

The film show this year 
will be held on 25 Nov 
2017 at  AMC Festival 
Walk. The movie we 
will enjoy together will 
be “Justice League 3D” 

 

 

 

Upcoming 

Academic 

Activities 

Members 

Privileges  

Frozen sa lary  increment  for HA employee  

Staff of Hospital Authority 

recruited after 2002 are not 

having salary increment for 

the first 2 years  after they 

joined HA and promoted. Af-

ter a joint meeting with Leg-

islative Council Member Pro-

fessor Joseph, KL Lee, HA CE 

Dr PY Leung and representa-

tives of other healthcare 

professional bodies, HA 

management agreed in 

principle that not to sus-

pend increment after pro-

motion. 

What’s New 

HKPTU (教協) 

Member of HKRA 
now can enjoy the 
benefits of Hong 
Kong Professional 
Teachers’ Union 
(HKPTU). The priv-
ilege is valid until 
31 July 2018.  
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Farm Vis i t  (Mar 2017)  

Profess ional  Indemnity  Insurance Forum (Apr 2017)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

The forum covered 

1. Explanation of Professional  Indemnity Insurance 

2. Coverage and Claim procedures  

3. Sharing some real cases 

4. Terms of policy and annual 

fee  

Past Activities 

ASM & AGM 2017 (May 2017)  

ASM and AGM 2017 

were successfully 

held on 16th May, 

2017 at Royal Gar-

den Hotel. The topic 

of ASM this year was 

“Frontiers in MRI”. 

This year is election 

year. Fifteen mem-

bers were elected 

as the new execu-

tive committee. 

The new exco will 

serve and support 

the association in 

the coming two 

years. 

We are glad to organ-
ize a visit to a farm 
managed by Mr. Mole 
Yeung - a radiog-
rapher working in 

NTWC (named as放射

農夫 in a magazine). 

The farm is near  

Fairview Park錦綉花園 

and able to accom-
modate around 30 
visitors.  
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RECP 2017 (Sponsored by  Toshiba and TeraMed)  

2 RECP programs were held this 

year. One is on latest CT image 

reconstruction and US technology   

and another focuses on health 

informatics.  

21st  AACRT ( Jun 2017)  

Co-organized with HKCRRT 

and HKART, the 21st AACRT 

in conjunction with 5th ARS 

and 3rd HKRRTC was held on 

23rd-25th June, 2017 at 

Hong Kong Science Park. 

More than 400 participants 

from all over the world had 

joined the event. The next 

AACRT will be held in March 

2019 at Adelaide, Australia. 



Tel: 2805 1278  

Fax: 2772 0730  

E-mail: hkra@aronbest.com  

Hong Kong Radiographers’ Association 

Ms Gaby Mun 

HKRA Secretariat 

Room C & D, 10/F, Max Share Centre,  

367-373 King's Road, North Point Hong Kong 

Meet ing  New Exco member  

It is my great honour to serve 

as the Welfare Secretary of the 

Hong Kong Radiographers’ 

Association (HKRA) for the 

year 2017-19. I am proud to 

cooperate with a dedicated 

Executive Committee Team 

with a strong commitment to 

the Association. I hope that 

through the cooperation and 

concerted efforts of our fellow 

committees and the members, 

we can further enhance the 

achievement of the 

Association’s mission, that is: 

“To promote professional 

development and assure the 

well-being of diagnostic and 

therapeutic radiographers in 

Hong Kong to better serve the 

public”. For those who may not 

know me, let me briefly 

introduce myself. I am now 

working with the University of 

Hong Kong as a Senior 

Radiation Therapist at the 

Clinical Oncology Department 

of the HKU-Shenzhen Hospital. 

Certainly, It is a wonderful 

opportunity for me to be part 

of the HKRA Committee 

Team, which allows me to stay 

closely connected with 

radiographers’ community and 

make some contributions to 

the Association. In the future, 

the HKRA Committee Team 

will be meeting more local and 

international experts, 

professions and relevant 

counterparts through 

conferences, recreational 

activities to exchange 

knowledge and experience for 

better cohesion with our 

professions. I believe the 

HKRA will continue to grow 

through our Committee 

www.hkra.org.hk 

Team’s participation in 

activities for the society. I am 

eager to contribute to the 

HKRA and excited to work 

with everyone in the team! For 

following years, fellow 

committees and I will organize 

fun-filled events and welfare 

activities for all of our 

members. Hope to see you in 

the coming welfare events. 

 

Jeff Chan  

Welfare Secretary 17/19 
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This is a great pleasure to say 

Hello to all HKRA members as 

a new ex-co member. Being a 

diagnostic radiographer in 

public hospital for more than 

ten years, I think it is the time  

see what  I can do for the 

association as well as the 

profession. In the position of 

internal secretary, I can see a 

group of radiographers and 

radiation therapists are eager in  

developing the profession and 

promoting the well being  and 

expertise of colleagues. Hope 

you will be with us and see you 

in our future events 

 

Lam, Tsan Pun 

Internal Secretary 17/19 


